

December 13, 2017

Wakefield Rotary Club PO Box 382 Wakefield, RI 02880

Dear Wakefield Rotary Club,

Girl Scouts of Southeastern New England 500 Greenwich Avenue Warwick, RI 02886 (401) 331-4500 (800) 331-0149 Fax (401) 421-2937 www.gssne.org info@gssne.org

Serving

Rhode Island and Attleboro Bellingham Blackstone Fall River Millville North Attleborough Plainville Rehoboth Seekonk Somerset Swansea Westport Wrentham, MA and

Pawcatuck, CT

On behalf of the girls who will attend Girl Scout Camp this summer, thank you for your gift of \$1,500.00 to the 2018 Girl Scouts of Southeastern New England Campership Fund for the girls we serve in Narragansett & South Kingstown. Thanks to your generosity, girls can look forward to an unforgettable summer at one of our five GSSNE summer camp locations!

In addition to traditional camp activities like swimming, cooking over a camp fire and making new friends, girls who attend camp develop problem solving skills and gain confidence as they climb to the top of a mobile rock wall. And, girls who attend overnight at Camp Hoffman experience two or more nights away from home gaining courage in new situations.

Your support will help families and girls who, without financial aid, would not be able to include Girl Scout camp in their summer plans, enabling them to make lifelong friends and memories. Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

George W. Shuster Much.

Board Chair

Pamela Hyland

Track you so very mach

thing

CEO

P.S You will be acknowledged for your donation in our annual report as **Wakefield Rotary Club**. If you wish your gift to remain anonymous, or if you wish to change the way your name appears, please call Jill Martens at (401) 331-4500 x1304 or contact her via email at jmartens@gssne.org

No goods or services were received in return for this contribution.